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From: Michael Kaiser
To: Hilton, Patricia; 
cc: Victor Damasceno; 
Subject: RE: SW 13-


0394 49 89544  Omni Waste of Osceola County, LLC   INTENT TO ISSUE  019-
023 SC MM


Date: Monday, April 01, 2013 10:50:31 AM


Ms. Hilton:
 
Receipt acknowledged.
 
Thanks,
 
Mike Kaiser
 
WSI
A Progressive Waste Solutions Company
C: (904) 673-0446
F: (407) 831-3226
1099 Miller Drive
Altamonte Springs, Florida 32701
mkaiser@wasteservicesinc.com
 


 


From: Hilton, Patricia [mailto:Patricia.Hilton@dep.state.fl.us] On Behalf Of DEP_CD 
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2013 1:09 PM 
To: Michael Kaiser 
Cc: Tedder, Richard; Solid Waste Financial Coordinator; vdamasceno@geosyntec.
com; Rush, Kim; Lubozynski, Tom 
Subject: SW 13-0394 49 89544 Omni Waste of Osceola County, LLC INTENT TO 
ISSUE 019-023 SC MM 
Importance: High
 
 
 



mailto:mkaiser@wasteservicesinc.com
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Dear Mr. Kaiser:
 
Attached is the Intent to Issue, Permit No. 0199726-023-SC-MM for Omni 
Waste of Osceola County, LLC, ID: 49/89544 (OCD SW 13-0394) in .pdf 
format. Acrobat Reader is required to read the attached document.  The free 
reader can be downloaded from http://www.adobe.com/products/reader.html
 
Please contact Kim Rush at 407-897-4314 or by e-mail using kim.rush@dep.
state.fl.us, if you have any questions concerning the contents or to respond to 
the attached document.  
 
The Department of Environmental Protection is using electronic 
correspondence rather than paper mail to deliver documents faster while 
reducing costs and waste.  Respond to DEP_CD@dep.state.fl.us within 3 
business days to verify receipt of this document and that the attachments are 
accessible. Your prompt response will preclude further correspondence to 
verify receipt and accessibility.
 
Please note: the Central District is now using a single e-mail address for 
incoming and outgoing correspondence. Future correspondence can be 
directed to DEP_CD@dep.state.fl.us.  
 
Thank you,
Pat Hilton
Administrative Secretary 
Business Program
Central District FDEP
407-897-4321
Fax 850-412-0465
patricia.hilton@dep.state.fl.us
 
 


Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received from 
the department by clicking on this link DEP Customer Survey.


CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information transmitted in this email is 
intended for the addressee and may contain confidential information of 
Waste Services Inc. or its affiliated corporations. Any unauthorized review, 
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distribution or use or the taking of any action in reliance on the information 
contained in this email or any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this message in error, please delete or destroy it, all attachments 
and any copies, and notify the sender.





